

I. Choose the correct answer A, B, C, or D for each of the gaps to complete the following text.

OAK CITY

Oak City is a great city. There's so (1)_____ to do! There are cinemas, park and discos. It's got some great clothes and music shops (2)_____. Oak City is very modern and beautiful. There aren't any (3)_____ buildings and there's some beautiful (4)_____ around the city. Is there any pollution in Oak City? There isn't much pollution (5)_____ there isn't much traffic. Everyone travels (6)_____ bike and walks, so there aren't many accidents.

No one works, so everyone has got a lot of free time. Are there any unfriendly people in Oak City? No – so come and spend a little time here!

- | | | | |
|-----------------|------------|-------------|---------------|
| 1. A. much | B. many | C. some | D. any |
| 2. A. neither | B. either | C. too | D. so |
| 3. A. beautiful | B. ugly | C. pretty | D. unpleasant |
| 4. A. scenery | B. scene | C. view | D. sight |
| 5. A. so | B. because | C. although | D. if |
| 6. A. on | B. in | C. with | D. by |

II. Read the passage and decide whether the sentences are True (T) or False (F).

This writing is about my best friend, Mai. We go to the same school and we've been together for three years. Mai is very pretty. She has short black hair and big brown eyes. She is clever and hard-working but she is also very funny. She makes jokes and we all laugh. She loves reading and writing short poems. I like being with her. We often do our homework together and she helps me a lot. I also like her because she knows a lot about astronomy and we can chat about it for hours. At the moment we're making a Space minibook. We're doing a lot of searching on the Internet. This Saturday we're going to the National Museum to take photos for our project. Then we're watching a new film on the Disney channel together. It's going to be fun!

- Phuc and Mai are studying in the same school.
- Mai has long black hair and big eyes.
- She is clever, hard-working, and funny.
- She likes writing short stories.
- Phuc and Mai are making a mini book on geography now.
- They search for information in library books.
- They are going to the museum to take photos for their project.
- After that they will go to the cinema together.

T / F

III. Read the following passage and answer the questions

DA NANG

Da Nang has a population of nearly 800,000 people. The Han River flows through the city. The city part on the east bank is newer and more spacious. The city part on the west bank is more crowded. There are five bridges across the river. The Han River Bridge is the newest one now.

The cost of living in Da Nang is the lowest in Central Viet Nam. Da Nang has many beaches. Among them, Non Nuoc Beach is one of the most beautiful beaches in the world. But walking in the streets on a summer afternoon is not a good idea in Da Nang. There are not many trees so there are not many shadows. It is often very hot at noon.

Question:

1. What is the population of Da Nang?

2. Which part of the city is more spacious?

3. Which part of the city is more crowded?

4. Which bridge is the newest?

5. What is Non Nuoc Beach like?